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To all clubs, 

The new South East Bowls Region Match CommiƩee has decided to maintain the four playing areas 
that were in place for the Zone 7 Championships and Pennants. A list of the playing areas is aƩached. 

These playing areas aligned with the Women’s Districts that were within the zone’s boundaries. 

The women have lost 2 clubs to the Illawarra Region, Bomaderry and Gerringong. 

The new region now has 33 clubs in total with the ladies’ club of Adaminaby coming in. 

Pennants: 

The playing of all pennants will be conducted in these 4 playing areas where ever possible depending 
on entries. There will be some cases where we will have to combine areas to make a compeƟƟon 
viable. Playing in these areas allows regional finals to be conducted over one weekend for both Open 
Pennants and Single Gender Pennants. 

Pennant finals will be held at venues across the region areas. A projected venue list will be 
distributed when finalized. 

All pennant finals will be played on weekends.  

Both Single Gender Pennant finals, men and women, will be held on the 24th and 25th August 2024. 

Open Gender Pennant Finals will be held on the 3rd and 4th of May 2025. 

Championships: 

All championships, men and women, will be played on weekends in the designated playing areas 
with the area winners progressing to the finals. Our aim is to expose the women’s game to people 
that wouldn’t normally see them during the week and generate more interest at club level. 

Championships will commence with the Region Fours on the 14th and 15th of September. 

There will be 4 area winners of each compeƟƟon, singles, pairs, triples and fours.  

This will allow for all the championship finals to be completed over 2 weekends with semifinals and 
finals being played each day of the weekend. 

Pairs finals, Saturday 30th November. Triples finals, Sunday 1st December. 

Fours finals, Saturday 7th December. Singles finals, Sunday 8th December. 

Spare finals dates, 14th and 15th December. 

We will be asking for EOI’s from clubs to host secƟonal games and finals. Refer to calendar for dates. 

Entry fee to all championships will be $15 per player with good prizemoney on offer for regional 
winners. 

Mick Duprez 
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